OFFICE OF THE OOFFICIAL SECRETARY
TO THFE GOVERNOR-(GENERAL

19 December 2012

Mr lan S. Rickards

Chief Commissioner and Chief Executive Officer
Australian Air League

PO Box 1226

NARRE WARREN

VIC 3805

Dear Mr Rickards

The Governor-General is currently interstate pending Christmas
leave, but has asked me to thank you for your letter of 16"
December sending her the copy of “Our Future - Look forward with
Pride”.

As Patron, Her Excellency has asked that her very best wishes be
sent to you and your colieagues at the Australian Air League for
Christmas and the year ahead.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely,
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Caroline Cooper MvO
Executive Officer to the Governor-General
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